
 

 

Stuart Williams 20 November 2024 

Tally Ho Hunting Safaris  

PO Box 919  

Florida  

Gauteng  

1709  

 

By email: stuart@tallyho.co.za 

 

PHASA 2024 CONVENTION GALA AUCTION 

Dear Stuart, 

On behalf of the PHASA Executive Committee and members, we would like to express our 

sincere thanks for your generous support of our annual fund raising at the Gala Auction on 

16 November 2024 at the Ranch Resort.  The event was a huge success, and we have 

managed to raise a massive amount of R 736 500.00 gross. 

The commitment and generosity of our donors continue to amaze us.  This letter serves as 

an acknowledgement of your generous donation.  

We would not be able to raise the money needed to protect and advance the interests of 

professional hunting and wildlife conservation in South and Southern Africa without the 

support from people like yourself. 

We wish you and your family a blessed Christmas and a happy, healthy and prosperous 

2025. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

Tonie Du Bruyn 

PHASA President  
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